Important 
Announcement

PLEASE READ BEFORE ENTERING:
If you, or someone in your family, has exhibited flu-like symptoms such as fever, cough, shortness of breath, severe muscle aches, shaking chills, or recent loss of taste or smell, DO NOT ENTER. 
Call [enter phone number] to reschedule or 
request a telemedicine session.

For your safety in response to the COVID-19 outbreak, we have implemented extra sanitary precautions and preventive measures while maintaining high-quality care in our office.
Please note that while we do our best to minimize the risk of COVID-19, by entering this office, you are acknowledging that all 
exposure risk cannot be eliminated.

Your health and safety are our primary concerns. We want to assure you that [    ] is open and available to see you for your dermatologic needs. Call us at [   ] for an appointment.
